
Dear Parents and Families,

I wanted to let you know that we recently started using a platform called Wonderschool!
Wonderschool gives child care providers tools they need to streamline their business and
focus more on what matters: your kids!

By using the Wonderschool platform, I will save time on many of the day-to-day administrative
tasks needed to run the program. I wanted to let you know that over the next week you’ll get
an invite from me to join the Wonderschool Platform! Please complete the steps to create your
account once you receive the invitation. In the meantime, check out benefits of the platform
below:

● Digital Record Keeping for naps, food, medications, and more
● Photo Sharing
● Contactless Check-in and Out
● Automated Enrollments + Applications
● Automated Invoicing + Billing
● And much more!

For more information about Wonderschool you can visit their website at
www.wonderschool.com or reach out to me directly.

Thank you!

http://www.wonderschool.com

